
From: John Natsoulas <art@natsoulas.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2019 4:57 PM 
To: Eric Lee <ELee@cityofdavis.org> 
Subject: Re: Downtown Plan Form Based Code Training - Wednesday 11/20 Community Chambers at 
12:30 

 

Eric,  

The plan is missing the transmedia art walk among other things. 

I am not in agreement with the plan this is my first look at it ! 

JOHN NATSOULAS 

 


